
Tattie Day		Julie has e-mailed

I need to have a sense of how trustees would feel if Covid numbers rise - there’s nothing in the news particularly but last I saw numbers are rising with the new variant and 1 in 25 have Covid, realistically it’s probably a lot higher as folks generally a) aren’t testing, b) not reporting. 
  
At the moment we’re not considering Plan B (tattie hosts) at all…but is there any point at which we should ?

B) Or are trustees happy with continuing with Tattie Day whatever, and if necessary nearer the time advising masks, gel for hands etc.  If necessary not having the Cafe ?   And trusting to folk to not attend if they have colds/ bugs/ symptoms ??…

I will keep this as an item for decision in the Agenda.

